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Miss Julie and Miss Cecily

Inside the Toddler One Room

Important Dates

• September birthday: Colton 

• October 29:  Halloween Trunk or 

Treat and Parade. Details to come. 

Classroom Needs

• AA and AAA batteries

• Tissues

• Baby wipes for the classroom

• Clorox/Lysol wipes

• Paper towelsSeptember 

The month of September was all about 

acclimating your child to a school 

environment. Gym has been a favorite class 

rotation and gives them a chance to stretch 

their little legs. Our classroom theme is 

Noah’s Ark and we have painted animals two 

by two for our classroom walls.  We are using 

this craft to talk about animals, colors, shapes, 

and counting all while working on fine motor 

skills. Handprint leaves are now hanging on 

our class door. 

September’s songs were: “The Itsy-Bitsy 

Spider” and “Old MacDonald Had a Farm.” 

October

In October we’ll continue to see progress as 

your child becomes more comfortable with 

their teachers as well as classmates. We will 

work more on cooperative play, as most of the 

children are now comfortable with individual 

play in the classroom and gym. This will involve 

playing together with other children and 

learning to share.  As we move into the spooky 

season we will work on more arts and crafts, 

creating pumpkins to decorate the door and 

handprint ghosts to hang from the classroom 

ceiling. 

October’s songs will be “Five Little Pumpkins” 

and “If You’re Happy and You Know It.”

Thank you for trusting us with your precious 

children.

- Miss Julie and Miss Cecily


